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Dear families, 

Following our communications late yesterday, we are committed to continuing to provide families with the 

latest updates regarding state and federal government announcements, and the impact these have on the 

early learning sector, and Oac specifically. 

Based on the current advice and direction from relevant authorities, all Oac campuses will remain open as per 

our standard operating hours. 

We are pleased to be able to provide ongoing care for Oac families, many of whom will continue to attend as 

per their regular enrolments.  We do however understand that many family's need for care is currently 

changing based on work, health and other requirements.  It is important for us to now work with families to 

understand upcoming care requirements and how Oac can support these. 

In the coming days your campus director will connect with you to discuss your family's needs in the short to 

medium term.  We ask that you provide as much information as possible in order to assist us in managing our 

resources and ensuring continuity of care. 

We are also working with our team to understand their needs during this time and are looking to support 

them as much as possible. 

We understand any changes will have significant impacts on our children, families and team members and we 

are working to find options that will best support each of these groups. 

We are committed to supporting our families and team members as best we can throughout this uncertain 

period and appreciate your patience as we continue to work through this.  We will continue to provide 

ongoing updates as we receive them. 

As always, if you have any questions speak to your Campus Director, or contact the Oac Family Support Team 
on 138 622 (option 1) or familysupport@oac.edu.au. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Anna Learmonth 
CEO – Only About Children 
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